

ALABAMA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MAINTENANCE BUREAU

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36110 PHONE (334) 242-6272 FAX (334) 242-6378



November 15, 2024

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Robbie Speigner

ALDOT Procurement Officer

FROM:

Andrew O. Harry, P.E.

Deputy State Maintenance Engineer

RE:

Recommendation to Award – Specific Service Sign Program Request for Proposal

The Maintenance Bureau advertised a Transportation Request for Proposal (TRFP) on August 1, 2024, for an entity to take over the administrative and operational responsibilities of the Specific Service Sign Program. Technical proposals were received on September 16, 2024, and in person presentations were conducted on October 25, 2024. The evaluation and selection process for this TRFP has been completed and the Maintenance Bureau has selected Interstate Logo to be recommended for award of this contract.

Please contact me if further discussion is needed.

AOH/aoh